
September 13th, 1927

D. C . Held, Esq., 
420 Seymour Street, 
Vancouver, B.tC.

My dear Ur. Reid:-
I have your note of August 

31st which was received by me in Vancouver. I 
tried to get in touch with you but failed. I 
wonder if you are the Mr. D.C. Reid whom I knew 
so well in Victoria. If so, please accept my 
very best wishes and also give Mrs. Reid my 
kindest remembranoos.

Regarding Mr. Horsfall, I 
shall be glad to see him when he comes to McGill. 
I happen to know his father, Dr. Frank Horsfall, 
who is an old McGill graduate and who was here at 
the time of the Reunion last year.

Yours faithfully,


